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Date : 30" January, 2019
Cur Ref. : ADCL/PLG-10155-01/L008
The Secretary,
Town Planning Board,
15/F., North Point Government Offices, :
333 Java Road, Nerth Point, Hong Kong By Fax (2877 0245) and Email

Dear Sir/Madam,

Re: Section 16 Planning Application for Proposed Houses at Lots 1217 S.ARP and 1217 S.B RP in
D.D. 104 and adjoining Government Land, Ngau Tam Mei, Yuen Long, New Territories
(Planning Application No. A/YL-NTM/372}

We refer to the comments from concern departments recently regarding the proposed layout and existing
site condition. We would like to request for a 1-month temporary deferment of the decision on the
subject application by the Town Planning Board such that sufficient time can be given to the Applicant to
prepare Further Information for clarifications and responses on the aforesaid comments by concern
departments.

Thank you for your kind attention and should you have any queries, please do not he5|tate to contact our
Mr. Rex Ling or the undersigned at

Yours faithfully,
For and on behalf of
Aikon Development Consultancy Limited

K o
Thomas Luk MTj’,XMHKIREA, Mf;c.'PM, MRTPL, RPP
Managing Diredtor

cc. DPO of FSYLE (Attn.: Ms. YUEN Cheuk Heng, Cherry) — By Email (cchyuen@pland.gov.hk)
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